MAY 13 2013

ROYAL ARCANUM

Dear Royal arcanum Friends, il wanted to thank you so much for the finals week care package 'set helped me immensely during all of those long library hours My first year at Seton Hall University was a huge success! I made accomplishments such as making the Dean's List First Semester and being chosen for a highly selective huge thank you to not only Reverend Snyder, but also the entire Royal aranum family for making my first year at Ston Hall a success! PIRATES

With much love and appreciation, Ehannen Delabour

-Granddaughter of Donald & Hillie Foley.